From: Priscilla "Leah" Abustan

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 8:33 AM

To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 13, 2021 - Bylaw No. 14322

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

The notice I received for this public hearing is because I live in Kings Crossing 2, in a unit that faces
the office building.

I have no issues with the sign installation. My only concern is related to when they decide to use it. If
it's only during G&F's usual business hours, I'm completely fine with it. If they plan to leave the sign
on 27/4 or late into the night, that's where I'll have a problem. I am a light sleeper, sensitive to noise
and light so it would really inhibit me from having a good quality rest. Also, if I'm required to close the
blinds to block the light out every evening to be able to watch TV or not be bothered by it, that's also an
issue for me.

So just to reiterate, I have no problem with the sign being built as long as G&F is conscious of when
they use/turn it on.

Thanks,

Priscilla Abustan--
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From: Priscilla "Leah" Abustan

Sent: May 18, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 13, 2021 - Bylaw No.
14322

Categories: Yellow Category, PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello, sorry I didn't include all the necessary info. Here's what's being asked:

e Name: Priscilla Abustan
e Residency: #610 - 7358 Edmonds Street, Burnaby BC V3N 0H1

Cheers,
Priscilla

On Tue, May 18, 2021 at 8:37 AM Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our
Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

All comments received require the sender’s full name, first and last, and’residéhtiaﬁl address including
suite number. Please provide at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk

Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address,
submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information
and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the
author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the
internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.
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